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Important Dates
Mar. 11-15 March
Dear Parents; Break
We entered March and, so far, have NOT had a snow day. I hope this continues. Mar. 20—Dental
We have a busy month ahead. As you know, March Break is next week. After that, Screening

there are a number of important events.

Our next School Council meeting is on Tuesday, 19 March at 7:00. We need more
parents to come out. If you cannot leave your child behind, bring them.

On March 20 there will be dental screening for a few classes. Those parents have been
notified.

On the 21 is the kick-off for the Kidney Foundation clothing drive. Start collecting
clean old clothes for this event.

Tuesday, March 26 is our Annual Heritage Fair. Students from Grade 6-8 are involved.
So far this year we are having some difficulty getting a sufficient number of judges. If
you can help on the morning of the 26™ from about 9:00 to 11:30, please contact the
school. We need your help. No historical expertise is required. I will walk all judges
through the assessment process.

On the Friday, the 29™ is our True Colours assembly.

We have an exciting event happening on the evening of Wednesday, April 3. From
6:30 to 8:30. It is a joint venture with Greenbrier, Brier Park and Grandview and will
be held at North Park High School. It is a project using our Parent Reaching Out Grant
and should be very interesting for parents and their children. A Survey Monkey survey
(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SPJ362H) was sent out on March 7. Hopefully
many of you can attend. More information will be available soon.

As you can see, things are not slowing down. We hope you can all get involved.
Regards,

Tom Smith

Principal

Kindergarten Registration

With the new year we begin our Kindergarten Registration. Children who will be four by the end of December 2019 are
eligible for Junior Kindergarten and children who will be five by the end of December are eligible for Senior
Kindergarten beginning in September.

Early learning is so important for our children. Our kindergarten program provides a caring setting for developing social
skills in a learning environment rich in early language and mathematics opportunities.

We will be running a Welcome To Kindergarten program for parents and their children. Registered students will receive
an invitation to attend. If you or someone you know has a child eligible for Kindergarten please contact Mrs. Pineau at
519-756-5173 to arrange a registration time.


https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5PJ362H

Paying School Items Just Got Easier

School Cash Online

Learn more visit
Www.granderie.ca/schoolcashonline







Feedback Form:

March 2019

As always, we sincerely appreciate your feedback. Feel free to let us know your questions, suggestions
and compliments at any time.

We appreciate your feedback. Please respond either by paper or electronic means. Send your comments
to tom.smith@granderie.ca.

Compliments:

Concerns:

Recommendations:

Student Name: Class:

Your Name: Email Address:







